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The Emotional Eater's Repair Manual
Use Life Skills, Not Willpower, to Stop Overeating The reason you turn to food when you’re stressed or
distressed is that you don’t have better ways of managing life’s ups and downs. According to Karen R.
Koenig, an expert on the psychology of eating, you can transform your eating habits — and your life — by
developing effective life skills. When you have enhanced skills, you won’t need to turn to mindless
eating to make it through the day and will get the best out of life rather than letting life get the
best of you. With Koenig’s guidance, you’ll learn how to establish and maintain functional
relationships, take care of yourself physically and emotionally, think rationally, and create a
passionate, joyful, and meaningful life. When these behaviors take root and become automatic, food
becomes what it is meant to be: nourishment and one of life’s many pleasures.

The Compassionate-Mind Guide to Ending Overeating
You know the cycle: you have a stressful day and find yourself snacking or overeating at dinner to make
yourself feel better. The ritual of eating becomes so calming, you can't stop-and the guilt and selfcriticism you feel can lead you to overeat even more the next day. What you may not know is that simply
replacing your negative feelings with compassion for yourself can interrupt this cycle so that you can
meet your emotional needs without resorting to overeating. The Compassionate-Mind Guide to Ending
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Overeating presents an evidence-based program designed to help you grow a deep and abiding love for your
body and health that transcends your emotional connection with food. As you work through the worksheets
and evaluations in this book, you'll discover the specific reasons for your overeating, find out which
foods trigger you to overeat, and then develop satisfying meal plans for getting your eating back on
track. You'll also build compassionate-mind skills for dealing with stress, self-criticism, and shame,
and establish a balanced eating pattern that will free you from the overeating cycle.

The Hungry Brain
Craving

In Defense of Processed Food
It has become popular to blame the American obesity epidemic and many other health-related problems on
processed food. Many of these criticisms are valid for some processed-food items, but many statements
are overgeneralizations that unfairly target a wide range products that contribute to our health and
well-being. In addition, many of the proposed dangers allegedly posed by eating processed food are
exaggerations based on highly selective views of experimental studies. We crave simple answers to our
questions about food, but the science behind the proclamations of food pundits is not nearly as clear as
they would have you believe. This book presents a more nuanced view of the benefits and limitations of
food processing and exposes some of the tricks both Big Food and its critics use to manipulate us to
adopt their point of view. Food is a source of enjoyment, a part of our cultural heritage, a vital
ingredient in maintaining health, and an expression of personal choice. We need to make those choices
based on credible information and not be beguiled by the sophisticated marketing tools of Big Food nor
the ideological appeals and gut feelings of self-appointed food gurus who have little or no background
in nutrition.

Mindless Eating
A food psychologist identifies hidden factors, motivations, and cues that cause overeating and offers
practical solutions to help avoid these hidden traps and enjoy food without putting on excess pounds.

End Emotional Eating
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Results from the National Research Council's (NRC) landmark study Diet and health are readily accessible
to nonscientists in this friendly, easy-to-read guide. Readers will find the heart of the book in the
first chapter: the Food and Nutrition Board's nine-point dietary plan to reduce the risk of diet-related
chronic illness. The nine points are presented as sensible guidelines that are easy to follow on a daily
basis, without complicated measuring or calculating--and without sacrificing favorite foods. Eat for
Life gives practical recommendations on foods to eat and in a "how-to" section provides tips on shopping
(how to read food labels), cooking (how to turn a high-fat dish into a low-fat one), and eating out (how
to read a menu with nutrition in mind). The volume explains what protein, fiber, cholesterol, and fats
are and what foods contain them, and tells readers how to reduce their risk of chronic disease by
modifying the types of food they eat. Each chronic disease is clearly defined, with information provided
on its prevalence in the United States. Written for everyone concerned about how they can influence
their health by what they eat, Eat for Life offers potentially lifesaving information in an
understandable and persuasive way. Alternative Selection, Quality Paperback Book Club

The Hormone Diet
Drawing on her experience in addictions treatment, and many personal stories of recovery, Dr. Vera
Tarman offers practical advice for people struggling with problems of overeating, binge eating,
anorexia, and bulimia. Food Junkies, now in its second edition, is a friendly and informative guide on
the road to food serenity.

Why We Eat (Too Much)
“If diets worked, we'd all be thin by now. Instead, we have enlisted hundreds of millions of people into
a war we can't win." What’s the secret to losing weight? If you’re like most of us, you’ve tried cutting
calories, sipping weird smoothies, avoiding fats, and swapping out sugar for Splenda. The real secret is
that all of those things are likely to make you weigh more in a few years, not less. In fact, a good
predictor of who will gain weight is who says they plan to lose some. Last year, 108 million Americans
went on diets, to the applause of doctors, family, and friends. But long-term studies of dieters
consistently find that they’re more likely to end up gaining weight in the next two to fifteen years
than people who don’t diet. Neuroscientist Sandra Aamodt spent three decades in her own punishing cycle
of starving and regaining before turning her scientific eye to the research on weight and health. What
she found defies the conventional wisdom about dieting: ·Telling children that they’re overweight makes
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them more likely to gain weight over the next few years. Weight shaming has the same effect on adults.
·The calories you absorb from a slice of pizza depend on your genes and on your gut bacteria. So does
the number of calories you’re burning right now. ·Most people who lose a lot of weight suffer from
obsessive thoughts, binge eating, depression, and anxiety. They also burn less energy and find eating
much more rewarding than it was before they lost weight. ·Fighting against your body’s set point—a central tenet of most diet plans—is exhausting, psychologically damaging, and ultimately counterproductive.
If dieting makes us fat, what should we do instead to stay healthy and reduce the risks of diabetes,
heart disease, and other obesity-related conditions? With clarity and candor, Aamodt makes a spirited
case for abandoning diets in favor of behaviors that will truly improve and extend our lives.

A Big Fat Crisis
A guide to weight loss is designed to address the psychological aspects of overeating that cannot be
resolved through diet and exercise, drawing on 20 years of clinical and personal experience to counsel
readers on how to nurture the body with whole foods and hunger-balancing activities. Original.

The Stress Eating Solution
If you eat to help manage your emotions, you may have discovered that it doesn’t work. Once you’re done
eating, you might even feel worse. Eating can all too easily become a strategy for coping with
depression, anxiety, boredom, stress, and anger, and a reliable reward when it’s time to celebrate. If
you are ready to experience emotions without consuming them or being consumed by them, the mindfulness,
acceptance, and dialectical behavior therapy (DBT) skills in End Emotional Eating can help. This book
does not focus on what or how to eat—rather, these scientifically supported skills will teach you how to
manage emotions and urges gracefully, live in the present moment, learn from your feelings, and cope
with distress skillfully. This book has been awarded The Association for Behavioral and Cognitive
Therapies Self-Help Seal of Merit — an award bestowed on outstanding self-help books that are consistent
with cognitive behavioral therapy (CBT) principles and that incorporate scientifically tested strategies
for overcoming mental health difficulties. Used alone or in conjunction with therapy, our books offer
powerful tools readers can use to jump-start changes in their lives.

Heavy Brain
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Eat Less is NOT a diet book. It doesn't read like a diet book or look like a diet book. Eat Less is an
anti-obesity manifesto, stuffed with bite-sized nuggets of information on the benefits of eating less,
advice on what to eat less of, and more. Informative and motivational, the underlying message is very
serious, but the manner in which it delivers those messages is never preachy and easily digestible. Eat
Less offers practical advice on the life-changing benefits that simply eating less food can bringand it
really works. The authors are living proof that their habit-changing lifestyle detailed here could help
millions of people easily get to a healthy weight and maintain it for life.

The Mindfulness-Based Eating Solution
If you're one of the nearly 116 million Americans trying to lose weight, only to find that every diet
you've tried has failed you, you are a diet survivor. You can step off the destructive diet bandwagon
and reclaim your self-esteem, positive body image and a happy, healthy life. These 60 inspiring lessons
will give you the tools you need to change your relationship with food, your body and yourself. Dieting
is hazardous to your health. Diets don't work and they won't work, and yo-yo dieting will make you
fatter. This book can show you how to: * Never diet again and allow your weight to stabilize * Stop
feeling guilty about eating the foods you love * Free up all that mental energy to be more productive
and have more fun in life * Get in touch with physical hunger and learn to love your body Give up the
vicious cycle and stop overeating. Judith Matz and Ellen Frankel are sisters and therapists specializing
in eating problems and weight issues. Each holds a Master's degree in Social Work and has over 20 years
of clinical experience in the field of eating disorders. They are the authors of Beyond a Shadow of a
Diet.

Change Your Brain, Change Your Body
Many of us experience signs and symptoms of hormonal imbalance every day. Do you have trouble dragging
yourself out of bed in the morning? Ever have an uncontrollable sugar craving at 3 p.m.? Chronic
headaches? Lack of energy? Do you get stressed just sitting in your office? Our bodies are wired to send
us signals when something isn't right, but often we're too busy to hear them. Compounding the problem is
a lack of understanding about the consequences if these symptoms are left unaddressed. Without hormonal
balances, we are more likely to succumb to many diseases and illnesses. The Hormone Diet lays out a
foolproof plan to balance your life, one hormone at a time. But it is more than just a diet book. Along
with advice for weight loss, Dr. Natasha Turner provided recommendations for anti-inflammatory detox,
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nutritional supplements, exercise, sleep, stress management, toxin-free skin care, and natural hormone
replacement combined with a diet plan—all incorporated into a 3-step wellness program focused on the
essentials of hormone balance for lasting health.

Power, Pleasure, and Profit
Community farms. Mud spas. Mineral paints. Nematodes. The world is waking up to the beauty and mystery
of dirt. This anthology celebrates the Earth's generous crust, bringing together essays by award-winning
scientists, authors, artists, and dirt lovers to tell dirt's exuberant tales. Geographically broad and
topically diverse, these essays reveal life as lived by dirt fanatics - admiring the first worm of
spring, taking a childhood twirl across a dusty Kansas farm, calculating how soil breathes, or baking
mud pies. Essayists build a dirt house, center a marriage around dirt, sink down into marshy heaven, and
learn to read dirt's own language. Scientists usher us deep underground with the worms and mycorrhizae
to explore the vast and largely ignored natural processes occurring beneath our feet. Whether taking a
trek to Venezuela to touch the oldest dirt in the world or reveling in the blessings of our own native
soils, these muscular essays answer the important question: How do you get down with dirt? A literary
homage to dirt and its significance in our lives, this book will interest hikers, gardeners, teachers,
urbanites, farmers, environmentalists, ecologists, and others intrigued by our planet's alluring skin.
Essayists include Vandana Shiva, Peter Heller, Janisse Ray, Bernd Heinrich, Linda Hogan, Wes Jackson, BK
Loren, David Montgomery, Laura Pritchett, and Deborah Koons Garcia.

Why Diets Make Us Fat
Many of us struggle with overeating and losing weight. We all know what we should be eating, but somehow
we still reach for those unhealthy foods that deep down we know aren't doing us any good. In this new
book, chartered psychologist Dr Jane McCartney explains how to identify and address the underlying
emotional reasons for overeating so you can turn your health and your life around. In this 28-day plan,
you'll discover how to separate food from emotion to break free from comfort eating and develop a
healthy relationship with food. For four weeks, you'll follow a straightforward programme that lets you
explore the emotional triggers behind overeating. You'll then be given the tools you need to work
through these issues and discover a new approach to dealing with challenges and problems. There is also
a healthy eating plan to help you stay on track. Revolutionary and empowering, this book will help you
to understand yourself, take control of your eating habits and ultimately maintain a healthy weight for
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life.

Eat Less
This widely praised book chronicles Peter Laufer's adventures within the butterfly industry and the
butterfly underground. Laufer begins by examining the allure of butterflies throughout history, but his
research soon veers into the high-stake realms of organized crime, ecological devastation, museum
collections, and chaos theory. His ever-expanding journey of discovery throughout the Americas and
beyond offers a rare look into a theater of intrigue, peopled with quirky and nefarious characters—all
in pursuit of these delicate, beautiful creatures. Read this book, and your garden—and the world—will
never quite look the same.

First Bite
According to our national survey 57% of adults in the United States alone suffer from nighttime
overeating. That's over one hundred million people! If you're among the majority of adults who routinely
blow their diet after 7 pm, this book by Dr. Glenn Livingston (internationally renowned psychologist
with 500,000+ readers of his books on overcoming overeating, and former food industry insider) and
Sergeant Yoav Ezer (Dr. Livingston's business partner, CEO of his company, and more importantly a former
nighttime binge eater who lost 90 pounds and played a pivotal role in helping Dr. Livingston formulate
the method to end nighttime overeating) is a light, fun read and just what you've been waiting for: Discover one simple thing you can do when you have seemingly irresistible cravings. - The latest
research findings on what causes nighttime food indulgences, and what works to stop them!- How to stop
dreading the whole process of overcoming nighttime overeating and make it light, fun, and enjoyableLeverage the very specific protocol Dr. Livingston arrived at working with hundreds of clients.Understand why you won't need to feel deprived, but rather make food more satisfying.- Get 19 delicious,
whole food, craving killer recipes!- Use vampire movies and myths (like Dracula) to restore confidence
in your ability to stick to your diet in the evening. - See how to make a major dent in your nighttime
eating problem in only ten days! (Less than two weeks from this very moment if you read the book
tonight.)Together, Sergeant Ezer and Dr. Livingston have built a company that's helped literally tens of
thousands of clients and readers with their food issues. Get their best advice to put your dietdestroying, confidence-sapping nighttime overeating problem behind you fast!
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Your Food Is Fooling You
Uncover the truth behind our food addiction - and learn how to break the cycle Many of us find ourselves
powerless in front of a bag of crisps, a packet of biscuits, the last slice of pizza. Why is it that we
simply can't say no? In The End of Overeating David Kessler, the man who took on the tobacco industry,
exposes how modern food manufacturers have hijacked the brains of millions by turning our meals into
perfectly engineered portions of fat, salt and sugar, turning us into addicts in the process. The result
is a ticking time-bomb of growing obesity, heart conditions and a mass of health problems around the
globe. Examining why we're so often powerless in the face of such food, Kessler reveals how our
appetites have been and are increasingly hijacked by hyper-palatable foods that encourage us to keep
eating - all the time. With a special focus on the growing problems in the UK and Europe, Kessler lays
out a clear plan and vital tools for reclaiming control over our cravings.

The End of Overeating
Everything you believe about how to lose weight is wrong. Weight gain and obesity are driven by
hormones—in everyone—and only by understanding the effects of insulin and insulin resistance can we
achieve lasting weight loss. In this highly readable and provocative book, Dr. Jason Fung sets out an
original, robust theory of obesity that provides startling insights into proper nutrition. In addition
to his five basic steps, a set of lifelong habits that will improve your health and control your insulin
levels, Dr. Fung explains how to use intermittent fasting to break the cycle of insulin resistance and
reach a healthy weight—for good.

The Obesity Code
Why do we think, feel, and act in ways we wished we did not? For decades, New York Times bestselling
author Dr. David A Kessler has studied this question with regard to tobacco, food, and drugs. Over the
course of these investigations, he identified one underlying mechanism common to a broad range of human
suffering. This phenomenon—capture—is the process by which our attention is hijacked and our brains
commandeered by forces outside our control. In Capture, Dr. Kessler considers some of the most profound
questions we face as human beings: What are the origins of mental afflictions, from everyday unhappiness
to addiction and depression—and how are they connected? Where does healing and transcendence fit into
this realm of emotional experience? Analyzing an array of insights from psychology, medicine,
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neuroscience, literature, philosophy, and theology, Dr. Kessler deconstructs centuries of thinking,
examining the central role of capture in mental illness and questioning traditional labels that have
obscured our understanding of it. With a new basis for understanding the phenomenon of capture, he
explores the concept through the emotionally resonant stories of both well-known and un-known people
caught in its throes. The closer we can come to fully comprehending the nature of capture, Dr. Kessler
argues, the better the chance to alleviate its deleterious effects and successfully change our thoughts
and behavior Ultimately, Capture offers insight into how we form thoughts and emotions, manage trauma,
and heal. For the first time, we can begin to understand the underpinnings of not only mental illness,
but also our everyday worries and anxieties. Capture is an intimate and critical exploration of the most
enduring human mystery of all: the mind.

Dangerous World of Butterflies
From a Pulitzer Prize-winning investigative reporter at The New York Times comes the troubling story of
the rise of the processed food industry -- and how it used salt, sugar, and fat to addict us. Salt Sugar
Fat is a journey into the highly secretive world of the processed food giants, and the story of how they
have deployed these three essential ingredients, over the past five decades, to dominate the North
American diet. This is an eye-opening book that demonstrates how the makers of these foods have chosen,
time and again, to double down on their efforts to increase consumption and profits, gambling that
consumers and regulators would never figure them out. With meticulous original reporting, access to
confidential files and memos, and numerous sources from deep inside the industry, it shows how these
companies have pushed ahead, despite their own misgivings (never aired publicly). Salt Sugar Fat is the
story of how we got here, and it will hold the food giants accountable for the social costs that keep
climbing even as some of the industry's own say, "Enough already."

When Food Is Comfort
Learn Inner Nurturing and End Emotional Eating If you regularly eat when you’re not truly hungry, choose
unhealthy comfort foods, or eat beyond fullness, something is out of balance. Recent advances in brain
science have uncovered the crucial role that our early social and emotional environment plays in the
development of imbalanced eating patterns. When we do not receive consistent and sufficient emotional
nurturance during our early years, we are at greater risk of seeking it from external sources, such as
food. Despite logical arguments, we have difficulty modifying our behavior because we are under the
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influence of an emotionally dominant part of the brain. The good news is that the brain can be rewired
for optimal emotional health. When Food Is Comfort presents a breakthrough mindfulness practice called
Inner Nurturing, a comprehensive, step-by-step program developed by an author who was herself an
emotional eater. You’ll learn how to nurture yourself with the loving-kindness you crave and handle
stressors more easily so that you can stop turning to food for comfort. Improved health and self-esteem,
more energy, and weight loss will naturally follow.

Foodist
Uncover the truth behind our food addiction - and learn how to break the cycle Many of us find ourselves
powerless in front of a bag of crisps, a packet of biscuits, the last slice of pizza. Why is it that we
simply can't say no? In The End of Overeating David Kessler, the man who took on the tobacco industry,
exposes how modern food manufacturers have hijacked the brains of millions by turning our meals into
perfectly engineered portions of fat, salt and sugar, turning us into addicts in the process. The result
is a ticking time-bomb of growing obesity, heart conditions and a mass of health problems around the
globe. Examining why we're so often powerless in the face of such food, Kessler reveals how our
appetites have been and are increasingly hijacked by hyper-palatable foods that encourage us to keep
eating - all the time. With a special focus on the growing problems in the UK and Europe, Kessler lays
out a clear plan and vital tools for reclaiming control over our cravings.

Dirt
THE KEY TO A BETTER BODY—in shape, energized, and youthful—is a healthy brain. With fifteen practical,
easy-to-implement solutions involving nutritious foods, natural supplements and vitamins, positivethinking habits, and, when necessary, highly targeted medications, Dr. Amen shows you how to: * Reach
and maintain your ideal weight * Soothe and smooth your skin at any age * Reduce the stress that can
impair your immune system * Sharpen your memory * Increase willpower and eliminate the cravings that
keep you from achieving your exercise and diet goals * Enhance sexual desire and performance * Lower
your blood pressure without medication * Avoid depression and elevate the enjoyment you take in life’s
pleasures. Based on the latest medical research, as well as on Dr. Amen’s two decades of clinical
practice at the renowned Amen Clinics, where Dr. Amen and his associates pioneered the use of the most
advanced brain imaging technology, Change Your Brain, Change Your Body shows you how to take the very
best care of your brain. Whether you’re just coming to realize that it’s time to get your body into
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shape, or are already fit and want to take it to the next level, Change Your Brain, Change Your Body is
all you need to start putting the power of the brain-body connection to work for you today. From the
Hardcover edition.

Capture
A Publishers Weekly Best Book of the Year From an obesity and neuroscience researcher with a knack for
engaging, humorous storytelling, The Hungry Brain uses cutting-edge science to answer the questions: why
do we overeat, and what can we do about it? No one wants to overeat. And certainly no one wants to
overeat for years, become overweight, and end up with a high risk of diabetes or heart disease--yet two
thirds of Americans do precisely that. Even though we know better, we often eat too much. Why does our
behavior betray our own intentions to be lean and healthy? The problem, argues obesity and neuroscience
researcher Stephan J. Guyenet, is not necessarily a lack of willpower or an incorrect understanding of
what to eat. Rather, our appetites and food choices are led astray by ancient, instinctive brain
circuits that play by the rules of a survival game that no longer exists. And these circuits don’t care
about how you look in a bathing suit next summer. To make the case, The Hungry Brain takes readers on an
eye-opening journey through cutting-edge neuroscience that has never before been available to a general
audience. The Hungry Brain delivers profound insights into why the brain undermines our weight goals and
transforms these insights into practical guidelines for eating well and staying slim. Along the way, it
explores how the human brain works, revealing how this mysterious organ makes us who we are.

Craving
What to do when food is NOT your best friend. According to a recent Self Magazine, 65% of all women have
an unhealthy relationship with food. Often they use food to numb feelings and become binge eaters or
overeaters. Food becomes their primary means for coping with everyday stress, anxiety, and other
difficult feelings. Drawing on her experience of working with compulsive overeaters and binge eaters for
over twenty years, Meryl Beck has developed a revolutionary approach for rewiring your brain that
incorporates spiritual, physical and emotional tools for getting healthy. This 21 day plan brings
together tools from psychotherapy, the 12 Steps, personal growth, work, and energy healing. Stop Eating
Your Heart Out offers a way to rewire the brain to respond differently to the impulses and feelings that
create bingeing. Beck, a therapist, and former binge takes an approach to recovery from emotional eating
that incorporates spiritual, emotional, and energy work.
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An End to Nighttime Overeating: Your 10-Day Definitive Guide
What are you really hungry for? Is it food, happiness, or something else? In this unique book,
mindfulness expert Lynn Rossy offers a proven-effective, whole-body approach to help you discover the
real reasons why you’re overeating. In The Mindfulness-Based Eating Solution, Rossy provides an
innovative and proven-effective program to help you slow down, savor each bite, and actually eat less.
This unique, whole-body approach will encourage you to adopt healthy eating habits by showing you how to
listen to your body’s intuition, uncover the psychological cause of your overeating, and be more mindful
during mealtime. If you find yourself eating without thinking, because you feel bored or sad, or simply
because you’ve had a hard day, indulging here and there is understandable. But emotional eating can
often spiral out of control, leading to problems in the long run. The whole-body program in this book
will help you learn how to listen to your body’s needs, so that you can stay healthy and happy, without
giving up your love for food. In fact, according to a recent study, women in the author's Eat for Life
program reported higher levels of body appreciation and intuitive eating and lower levels of problematic
eating behaviors than did the wait list comparison group. If you want to embrace exuberant health and
truly enjoy your food, the easy-to-use strategies in this book will show you how—one mindful taste at a
time

The End of Overeating
THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER A PRACTICAL, ACCESSIBLE GUIDE TO UNDERSTANDING THE SECRET TO LASTING WEIGHT
LOSS AND HOW YOU CAN GET IN SHAPE WITHOUT COUNTING CALORIES 'A compelling look at the science of
appetite and metabolism' Vogue 'Fascinating science' ITV _______________ What we've been told about our
diet has been all wrong. In fact, diet culture can actually drive up your weight in the long-term. For
over two decades, weight loss surgeon Dr Andrew Jenkinson has treated thousands of people who have
become trapped in the endless cycle of dieting. Combining case studies from his practice and the new
science of metabolism, Why We Eat (Too Much) debunks the great myths of the body, and systematically
explains why dieting is counter-productive. An unflinching book, it investigates every aspect of
nutrition, including: 1. The difference between good and bad fats 2. 'Set weight points' that are unique
to everyone 3. The impact of genes and genetic mutation on our weight 4. What happens to our hormones
long after a diet ends It's time to put an end to the confusion and understand our bodies better than
ever before. _______________ 'Articulate, clear, a joy to read, this is a book that really needed
written' Joanna Blythman, author of Swallow This 'Highly persuasive . . . a radical approach to weight
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loss' Sunday Times 'Debunks the myths around dieting and weight-loss' Telegraph

Never Binge Again(tm)
Uncovers the influences that have conditioned people to overeat, explaining how combinations of fat,
sugar, and sa

Stop Eating Your Heart Out
With engineers working around the clock to figure out how to add "irresistibility" and "whoosh" to food,
and the ever-expanding choices (and portions) available to us, it's no wonder we've become a culture on
caloric overload. But with obesity rising at alarming rates, we're in desperate need of dietary
intervention. In The End of Overeating, Dr. David A. Kessler, former Commissioner of the U.S. Food and
Drug Administration, takes an in-depth look at the ways in which we have been conditioned to overeat.
Dr. Kessler presents a combination of fascinating anecdotes and newsworthy research - including
interviews with physicians, psychologists, and neurologists - to understand how we became a culture
addicted to the over-consumption of unhealthy foods. He also provides a controversial view inside the
food industry, from popular processed food manufacturers to advertisers, chain restaurants, and fast
food franchises. Kessler deconstructs the endless cycle of craving and consumption that the industry has
created, and breaks down how our minds and bodies join in the conspiracy to make it all work. He
concludes by offering us a common sense prescription for change, both in our selves and in our culture.
From the Hardcover edition.

The End of Overeating
We do not come into the world with an innate sense of taste and nutrition; as omnivores, we have to
learn how and what to eat, how sweet is too sweet, and what food will give us the most energy for the
coming day. But how does this education happen? What are the origins of taste? In First Bite, the
beloved food writer Bee Wilson draws on the latest research from food psychologists, neuroscientists,
and nutritionists to reveal that our food habits are shaped by a whole host of factors: family and
culture, memory and gender, hunger and love. An exploration of the extraordinary and surprising origins
of our tastes and eating habits—from people who can only eat foods of a certain color to an amnesiac who
can eat meal after meal without getting full—First Bite also shows us how we can change our palates to
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lead healthier, happier lives.

Salt Sugar Fat
We know we need to eat better. We know we should be more active. And we know we should be living an all
around healthier lifestyle. So why is it so hard to stick to our diet and exercise efforts when we want
to lose weight and take back control of our health? Is there a better way to succeed in our health and
fitness goals? 'Heavy Brain' is the new release from the MetFlex-Rx Diet creators Tommy Caldwell and
Dr.Laura Caria, M.D., and inside the pages of their new book they address how the mind is the root of
all fitness failure. This eye opening book teaches the reader how to address and correct foundational
issues in the way we think about our health. A task that must be accomplished in order for your diet and
exercise efforts to 'stick' and give you long term results. Caldwell and Caria argue that the automatic
thought patterns we do not address when trying to lose weight are the true root of the unhealthy habits
and behaviours (overeating, snacking, technological distractions, and laziness for example) that we
can't seem to gain control over and the real cause of most repeated fitness failures and weight
problems. The formula for success that the pair of authors teach inside 'Heavy Brain' is quickly
changing the face (and success rate) of the weight loss industry. With insightful weight loss principles
and simple step by step instructions for how to set yourself up for life-long success, Heavy Brain may
just be the last 'diet' book you ever have to read.

The End of Dieting
Obesity is the public health crisis of the twenty-first century. Over 150 million Americans are
overweight or obese, and across the globe an estimated 1.5 billion are affected. In A Big Fat Crisis,
Dr. Deborah A. Cohen has created a major new work that will transform the conversation surrounding the
modern weight crisis. Based on her own extensive research, as well as the latest insights from
behavioral economics and cognitive science, Cohen reveals what drives the obesity epidemic and how we,
as a nation, can overcome it. Cohen argues that the massive increase in obesity is the product of two
forces. One is the immutable aspect of human nature, namely the fundamental limits of self-control and
the unconscious ways we are hard-wired to eat. And second is the completely transformed modern food
environment, including lower prices, larger portion sizes, and the outsized influence of food
advertising. We live in a food swamp, where food is cheap, ubiquitous, and insidiously marketed. This,
rather than the much-discussed “food deserts,” is the source of the epidemic. The conventional wisdom is
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that overeating is the expression of individual weakness and a lack of self-control. But that would mean
that people in this country had more willpower thirty years ago, when the rate of obesity was half of
what it is today! The truth is that our capacity for self-control has not shrunk; instead, the changing
conditions of our modern world have pushed our limits to such an extent that more and more of us are
simply no longer up to the challenge. Ending this public health crisis will require solutions that
transcend the advice found in diet books. Simply urging people to eat less sugar, salt, and fat has not
worked. A Big Fat Crisis offers concrete recommendations and sweeping policy changes—including
implementing smart and effective regulations and constructing a more balanced food environment—that
represent nothing less than a blueprint for defeating the obesity epidemic once and for all

Stop Overeating
Feeling like a failure again? Read this It's 11 pm. You're watching your favorite show on TV. You are
feeling good about how you ate today, how you did your workout, and how you're on the right track to get
the body you've always wanted. And thenthis voice sneaks into your mind"How about a spoon of ice cream?
Just onenothing will happen because of only 1 spoon". Then 1 spoon turns into 2, and 3, and 4"I already
screwed up now, what does that matter?" Before you know it, you've stacked up 2000 calories from snacks,
leftovers, desserts, and what's not. Does that sound familiar to you? Compulsive overeating is a popular
phenomenon, and it's famous for making people crush their selfesteem, suffer from guilt feelings all day
long, and stress about food and workouts. If you're here, reading those lines, you've decided to pull
the plug and achieve your fitness goal(FINALLY) "Compulsive Overeating" is your new best friend. In this
important book, you will discover how to rewire your brain, stop binge eating and overeating, and start
taking massive steps towards the body of your dreams! Here's why this book is so effective: Discover the
mindful approach to cut food addictions, sweet tooth, urges, and more Understand what compulsive eating
really is, and defuse it easily(WITHOUT suffering) What REALLY makes you fat, and what to do about it
Change your habits by changing your mindset about diets, calories, and workouts Expose the only proven
way to break bad habits, develop healthy habits, and transform your life FOREVER Stop being a victim of
your urges. Buy this book now and cut the spell of overeating, binge eating, and poor eating habits.
There are no magic tricks - all you have to do is understand YOUR MIND, and only then, you can change
your body. "Buy Now", and Start Making the Change You Want to See!

Compulsive Overeating
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In Foodist, Darya Pino Rose, a neuroscientist, food writer, and the creator of SummerTomato.com,
delivers a savvy, practical guide to ending the diet cycle and discovering lasting weight-loss through
the love of food and the fundamentals of science. A foodist simply has a different way of looking at
food, and makes decisions with a clear understanding of how to optimize health and happiness. Foodist is
a new approach to healthy eating that focuses on what you like to eat, rather than what you should or
shouldn’t eat, while teaching you how to make good decisions, backed up by an understanding of what it
means to live a healthy lifestyle. Foodist: Using Real Food and Real Science to Lose Weight Without
Dieting is filled with tips on food shopping, food prep, cooking, and how to pick the right restaurants
and make smart menu choices.

The Diet Survivor's Handbook
David Wootton guides us through four centuries of Western thought to show how new ideas about politics,
ethics, and economics stepped into a gap opened up by religious conflict and the Scientific Revolution.
As ideas about godliness and Aristotelian virtue faded, theories about the rational pursuit of power,
pleasure, and profit moved to the fore.

Eat for Life
If you're a man who struggles with binge eating, emotional eating, stress eating, or if you repeatedly
manage to lose weight only to gain it all back, you may be approaching things with the wrong mindset.
Most contemporary thought on overeating and bingeing focuses on healing and self-love-a very feminine
approach. But men who've overcome food and weight issues often report it was more like capturing and
caging a rabid dog than learning to love their inner child Open the cage even an inch-or show that dog
an ounce of fear-and it'll quickly burst out to shred your healthy eating plans, undoing all your
progress in a heartbeat. From his perspective as a formerly food-obsessed psychologist-and previous
consultant to major food manufacturers-Dr. Livingston shares specific techniques for isolating and
permanently dis-empowering your "fat thinking self." He reveals much of his own personal journey in the
process. If despite your best intentions you find yourself in one or more of the following situations
then this book is for you You've tried diet after diet with no permanent success You constantly think
about food and/or your weight You feel driven to eat when you're not hungry (emotional overeating) You
sometimes feel you can't stop eating even though you're full You sometimes feel guilty or ashamed of
what you've eaten You behave differently with food in private than you do when you're with other people
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You feel the need to fast and/or severely restrict your food to "make up" for serious bouts of
overeating Never Binge Again can help you: Dramatically improve your ability to stick to ANY healthy
food plan so you can achieve your weight loss and/or fitness goals Quickly recover from mistakes without
self judgement or unnecessary guilt Free yourself from the prison of food obsession so you can enjoy a
satisfying, delicious, and healthy diet for the rest of your life! "What the Hades is this? It can't be
this simple. But I'm closer to my goal weight than I've been in decades!" - Peter Borromeo "A powerful,
thought provoking, and very un-ladylike approach to the problem of bingeing!" - Stephanie King "A unique
and brilliant way to leverage will power; passionate, convincing, defiant and inspiring - all at the
same time" - Richard Guy "Never Binge Again squelched that awful voice in the back of my mind which says
'you'll backslide eventually, no matter what.' Thanks to this book failure is no longer an option!" Warren Start "I'm still reeling with the revelation I have the ability to Never Binge Again, just like
my ability to never rob a bank, never push and old lady into traffic, or never jump off of a perfectly
good cliff! [] This book is THE TOOL I need to conquer ever attempting to satisfy emotional feelings
with carbo-laden calories again!" - Traci Rickards "If you follow this simple program, you CAN see
results without the 'normal' struggle. No eating foods you don't like. No fancy rules, schedules or
psychotic workouts. It puts you fully in charge of your eatingand it's sustainable." - Keith Duncan CPT
(Certified Personal Trainer) "Refreshingly unlike any other nutrition/healthy-eating/wellbeing title
I've ever readand I've read quite a few! The total absence of charts, food diaries, calorie counters and
so on is fabulous." - Celia Almeida

Outsmarting Overeating
We’re fatter, sicker and hungrier than ever, and the diet industry – with its trendy weight-loss
protocols and eat-this-not that ratios of fat, carbs and protein – offers only temporary short-term
solutions at the expense of our permanent long-term health. As a result, we’re trapped in a cycle of
food addiction, toxic hunger and overeating. In The End of Dieting, Dr Joel Fuhrman, a doctor and the
New York Times bestselling author of Eat to Live and The End of Diabetes, shows us how to break free
from this vicious cycle once and for all. Dr Fuhrman lays out in full all the dietary and nutritional
advice necessary to eat our way to a healthier and happier life. At the centre of his revolutionary plan
is his trademark health formula: Health = Nutrients/Calories. Foods high in nutrient density, according
to Dr Fuhrman, are more satisfying than foods high in calories. They eliminate our cravings for fat,
sweets and carbs. The more nutrient-dense food we consume, the more our bodies can function as the selfhealing machines they’re designed to be. Weight will drop, diseases can reverse course and disappear and
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overall our lives can be longer and healthier. The core of The End of Dieting is an easy to follow
programme that kickstarts your new life outside of the diet mill: • Simple meals for 10 days, to retrain
your taste buds and detox • Gourmet flavourful recipes • A two-week programme, to flood your body with
nutrients The End of Dieting is the book we have been waiting for – a proven, effective and sustainable
approach to eating that lets us prevent and reverse disease, lose weight and reclaim our right to
excellent health.

Food Junkies
Argues that the combination of sugars, fats, and salts "hijacks" the human body's eating habits,
creating a dangerous cycle of overeating, and promotes healthy eating habits and methods to avoid
overeating.

The End of Overeating
Want lasting weight loss? According to New York Times bestselling author and UCSF associate clinical
professor Laurel Mellin, Ph.D., the universal pathway to a healthy body weight is to become wired for
joy. Start by learning how to get from high-stress states to joy in under four minutes, then use the
same techniques to switch off food cravings and activate positive moods, relationship pleasure, and body
pride. This game-changing book delivers the same breakthrough program used by physicians, nutritionists,
and psychologists in groups and coaching nationally. The science behind the method that the book maps
out, emotional brain training (EBT), is cutting edge. Its easy-to-learn tools have been shown in peerreviewed research to produce lasting improvements in happiness, weight, eating, relationships, blood
pressure, and exercise. EBT is a weight loss method for the 21st century. Use the book alone, or access
the program's app, coaching, and telegroup options to change your brain's habits. Rewire your brain to
satisfy your true hungers with the seven of the rewards of a purposeful life: sanctuary, authenticity,
vibrancy, integrity, intimacy, spirituality, and freedom. Become wired for joy.
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